October 22, 2007

Mr. Robert H. Fitz, Jr.
Koontz-Bryant, PC
1703 N. Parham Rd.

Richmond, VA 23229 

Re: POD-85-74 Dominion English Hills Apartments – Additional Parking

Dear Mr. Fitz:
The Planning Department has the following comments from the review of the construction plans for signature for the above-referenced project:

1. It appears that a car wash area has been installed without any site plan approval.  Recommend including these improvements into this approval request.
If you have any questions concerning these comments please contact me at 501-4989.

Sincerely,
Kevin D. Wilhite, AICP
County Planner
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